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Mr. President,
Afghanistan would like to extend a warm welcome to the distinguished delegation of Romania to the 29th session of the UPR working group and congratulates for the comprehensive and well-elaborated presentation of the national report. 

Afghanistan commends the legislative steps have been taken in Romania based on the recommendations of the previous UPR particularly those in the field of non-discrimination and gender equality. My Government firmly believes that implementation of laws and policies aiming on gender equality are fundamental toward promotion and protection of all human rights.     
Mr. President, 
Afghanistan recommends to the distinguished delegation of Romania: 

1) Creation of favourable conditions to enable national minorities to express and develop their culture and tradition in their own language and to take additional measures in the field of education for various minority groups, including Roma. 

2) Adoption of additional legislation in order to address practical barriers preventing access to education for asylum-seeking and refugee children. 

Afghanistan once again would like to thank the distinguished delegation of Romania and wishes them every success.     
Thank you - Mr. President.
